
Hartford Blooms 20th Anniversary

West End Civic Association

Dear Neighbor, 

We're writing on behalf of the West End Civic Association (WECA) to let you know about Hartford Blooms 20th Anniversary, taking place throughout Hartford June 21-29, 2014.

The whole city will be involved in special events, including tours of spectacular gardens and architecture here in the historic West End.   If you see a red dot below, that means we would very much like to include your house on the West End Architectural Walks (exteriors only!).  If your house is on one of the self-guided tours, we'll set up an attractive laminated sign alongside the street on June 21, and we'll ask you to keep an eye on it  and let us know if it disappears or falls over.   Call (860) 233-7852 or email rogerm1104@gmail.com for further information, or go to www.hartfordblooms.org on the Internet. 

JoAnne Bauer & Steve Fournier

WECA Social Activities Committee

